

PRESIDENT: Mike Fox 221-0430

VICE PRESIDENT: Ray Wyland 645-1034

SECRETARY-TREASURER: Rosemary Frank 451-8187 DESIGNEES: Roger Westerberg 458-0708

Al Amsden 484-4058

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Eleanor Renwick 888-7233, 227-0018 W

CHAPTER 54 MEETING: MONDAY, JANUARY 9, 1983, 7:30 p.m. SANBORN AVIA.

Dear Chapter 54 Members and Friends:

Let's wish Mike Fox all sorts of good luck as he begins his term as our new president. It's a tough job, and he volunteered with some reservations. Your support will be greatly appreciated. Mike has asked that all members contribute two ideas for the monthly meetings—what you'd like to do or see in the future, projects, etc. Bring these ideas to the meeting on the 9th, or call him up and speak up.

The Annual Banquet information is enclosed with your newsletter. The Piccadilly is located at 70 Mahtomedi Ave., Mahtomedi, MN. Entrees include baked potato, tossed salad with choice of dressing bread and beverage (coffee or tea). Reservations must be called in to Rosemary by FEBRUARY 7th.

REMINDER: After January 9th, all communications to Headquarters should be addressed to the EAA Aviation Center in Oshkosh.

EAA P.O. Box 2591 Oshkosh, WI 54903 P.O. Box 3065 PHONE: V Oshkosh, WI 54903

If you're still looking for a calendar, and need one fast, Rosemary has a few left. The 6th edition, SPORT AVIATION '84 features thirteen 9 X 12 color prints of custombuilt, antique, classic, warbird, aerobatic and ultralight aircraft. Don't you wish there was one on that wall right there!

Here's hoping the snow and cold will slack off so lots of you can make it to the meeting. Otherwise, treat your valentine to an evening at the Piccadilly with good times and good friends.

Au revoir,

Elsanow